Mix & Match

BLUEPRINT

Dear Families,

Children have been learning the letters in the alphabet. They are working on knowing the sounds letters make and what letters look like. One way to support this learning is to play the game "Look Like the Letter." In this game, children use their body to make the shape of a letter. We have played this game several times in school. You can play it at home. Ask your child what they remember about this game.

Directions:

- Write an uppercase letter on a piece of paper or refer to it in the environment (e.g. on a cereal box).
- Ask your child if they can use their body to make the shape of the letter.
- How do they know they look like the letter?
- Be sure to try both uppercase and lowercase letters!

Play this game in front of a full-length mirror if you have one so children can see their bodies.

